ann EDA

The Voice Of Ontario’s Electricity Distributors

August 14, 2007

Ms. Kirsten Walli

Board Secretary

Ontario Energy Board

2300 Yonge Street, 27" Floor
Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4

Via email to BoardSec@ oeb.gov.on.ca and by courier
Dear Ms. Walli:
Re: EB-2007-0630 Distributed Generation: Rates and Connection

The EDA would like to participate in the consultation process on rates and connection issues for
distributed generation (EB-2007-0630). The EDA understands that the OEB had requested
notification from interested participants by July 20. The EDA regrets that a letter of participation
was not sent before in part due to internal reassignment of files and vacation schedules. The
EDA has began a discussion on the issues identified in the discussion papers and is presently
preparing a submission for August 24. The EDA requests that the EDA submission on August 24
be accepted and requests to participate in any ongoing consultation on the issues.

Please include the following person on the distribution list for any notices or correspondence on
this matter:

Maurice Tucci

Senior Analyst

Telephone: (416) 265-5336
e-mail: mtucci@eda-on.ca

Yours truly,

Richard Zebrowski
Vice President,Pelicy & Corporate Affairs

mt

1/1

Electricity Distributors Association
3700 Steeles Ave. W,, Suite 1100, Vaughan, Ontario 1AL 8K8 Tel 905.265.5300 1.800.668.9979 Fax 905.265.5301 email@eda-on.ca www.eda-on.ca



